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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA 
AT THE 30TH SESSION OF THE WORKING GROUP 

ON THE UPR CONSIDERATION OF

 THE REPORT OF RUSSIAN FEDERATION
Geneva, 14 May 2018

Thank you, Mr. President, 
Indonesia would like to welcome the delegation of Russian Federation to this UPR process and thank them for the national report. 

Indonesia also appreciates Russia’s acceptance of our UPR recommendations made during the previous cycle. We commend the efforts taken by the Government of Russian Federation to increase minimum wage over past five years. 
We further welcome the efforts taken by Russian Federation to improve the standard of living of persons with disabilities and to integrate them into the society. 
In line with this encouraging development, Indonesia would like to recommend the following to the Government of Russia:

1. Continue to provide support to all of its ethnic minorities in preserving their languages, cultures and traditions.

2. Redouble its efforts aimed at raising awareness of the population on the promotion and protection of human rights.

3. Step up its efforts in developing social and environmental impact assessment and its impact on the enjoyment of human rights prior to issuing a license for mining and exploitation of natural resources

We wish Russian Federation a successful review. 
Thank you, Mr. President. 

